
Grand Court of California 

Order of the Amaranth 

 
                  October 1, 2023 

 

Dear Honored Ladies and Sir Knights, 

 

 In anticipation of the election to the office of Grand Royal Matron and Grand Royal 

Patron during the Grand Court Session to be held during February 2024, H.L. Cindi 

Tabrisky  and S.K. Elmer Grospe have honored me with the office of Grand Marshal for 

the 2024 Year.  In this capacity, I would like to welcome you to the 2024 Grand Family and 

thank you for accepting your appointment or your elected offices.  H.L. Cindi and S.K. 

Elmer have asked me to share their wishes regarding the Grand Officers’ attire and 

accessories. 

 

The Honored Ladies Grand Floor Officers, Deputy Grand Royal Matrons, Assistant Grand 

Lecturers, Grand Representatives and Royal Matrons are requested to wear their Official 

Dress, Gloves and Badge. 

 

The Sir Knight Grand Floor Officers, Deputy Grand Royal Patrons, Assistant Grand 

Lecturers, Grand Representatives and Royal Patrons are requested to wear a Tuxedo, 

White Shirt, Official Vest and Bow Tie and badge. 

 

It is customary for the Grand Marshal to make “Special Presentations” to the Grand Royal 

Matron and Grand Royal Patron throughout the year.  Your kindness in contributing to 

these “Love Gifts” is sincerely appreciated. 

 

Remember, you cannot be installed without your current Amaranth dues cards, Sir 

Knights will also require a current Lodge dues card; and all Grand Officers require 2024 - 

2025 appointment cards.  Please let me know if you are not going to be installed at Grand 

Court, I will coordinate this with the Grand Royal Patron.  It is the Grand Royal Patron’s 

responsibility to make the necessary arrangements for your installation at a later date. 

 

The accessories and the 2023 – 2024 appointment cards may be picked up at Grand Court.  

The date, time and place to pick them up will be announced.  An order blank is enclosed 

for your convenience. 

 

 

Fraternally, 

 

 

   S.K. Matthew Nova, PRP 

  Grand Marshal 

 

 

 

 

 

 



2024 - 2025 

Accessories Order Form 

 
 

Name: _________________________________________________________________ 

 

Officer: ________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address: _______________________________________________________________ 

 

City and Zip: ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Telephone: _____________________________________________________________ 

 

HONORED LADIES 

 

 Badge ($15.00 ea)& Gloves ($10.00)=$25.00 $ ________________ 

 

 Love Gift for GRM/GRP    $ ________________ 

 

    TOTAL   $ ________________ 

 

 

 

SIR KNIGHTS 

 

 Badge ($15.00 ea) & Gloves ($10.00)  $ ________________ 

 

 Love Gift for GRM/GRP    $ ________________ 

 

  Information for the Men’s Attire will be sent out as soon as received from  

  Grand Royal Patron. 

 

    TOTAL   $ ________________ 

 

 

Proofing of Spelling of Name on Name Badges will take place at Revelation. 

 

Please complete the appropriate section of this form and return the completed form with 

payment to me by January 1st, 2024.  Please make checks payable to Matt Nova if you have 

questions you may call me at (805) 621-8939.  my email:mjnova@caamaranth.org.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation.  The accessories can be picked up at Grand Court as soon as 

Elections are complete. 

 

Mailing Address:   SK Matt Nova 

                                431 North “F” Street 

              Lompoc, CA   93436-5313 


